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COMMUNICATION
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
To: Adelina Bellisario CW (ClSd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
Subject: FW: 4101 Rutherford road
Date: October-13-21 10:37:16 AM

From: manny dc/

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:48 PM

To: Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>;
Clerks@vaughan.ca; info@westondownsra.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>;
Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn lafrate
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 4101 Rutherford road

My name is Manny Dell'osso, my wife is Silvy Spadafora, we reside at- Malden street, also
Delfina Spadafora ofl Polo Crescent. We are writing to strongly oppose the construction of this
unwanted and out of place monstrosity being proposed by the owner of this and other properties in
our low rise residential area. | put blame on all councillors and the Mayor for allowing this to get to
this point. The city of Vaughan already has thousands of proposed condo units being built in areas
that are more appropriate, putthis building there, just makes no sense. Itis a total disregard to the
residents in Weston Downs and the residents on the north side of Rutherford road.

Uphold your commitment and reject this development application of 7 stories and 139 units.

STOP THIS DEVELOPMENT!

Sent from my Galaxy



